
 

July 3, 2012 

At the request of one of our citizens I am sending this request that everybody be extra careful 
with any kind of fire tomorrow.  It's so very dry right now that your barbecue, kids' sparklers, or 
whatever could start a fire and destroy your or your neighbor's property.  Let's all have a safe 
holiday. 

Happy Fourth! 

Lois D. Salter 
Mayor 


